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Dear Leopards, 

 

We hope you are staying safe and enjoying your learning 

time at home. We are all missing each and every one of you.  

We have been really pleased to see lots of you logging into 

Education City and working on the ‘Homework’ we have set. 

It has been lovely to see so many of you working hard and 

getting lots of questions right! We have been logging on 

every day to see how you’re doing and all the correct 

answers you’re giving (keep going even if you find it tricky!). 

 

Remember to go onto the school website, under the 

‘Parents’ tab, to see all the activities you can be working on 

whilst the school is closed. We also hope you’re continuing 

to read and enjoy lots of books and answering lots of 

questions from your parents. Remember ‘Oxford Owl for 

Home’ has lots of books for free to read. Plus ‘PhonicsPlay’ 

is free too (for now) for lots of Phase 6 spelling activities. 

 

Have you also been keeping active? Lots of the staff have 

been as well! We have been doing the Joe Wicks workouts 

or Andy’s Wild Workout and hope you are joining in too! 

 

The teachers in Leopard Class are missing you all and we are 

hoping to see you soon with lots of stories about what you 

have been up to. 

We hope you have a lovely Easter and enjoy the time you 

are spending with your family. Remember to keep helping 

out around the house like we talked about but also enjoy all 

the chocolate you might get for Easter! 

 

Lots of love, 

Mr Owen, Miss Roberts, Mrs Harman and Mrs Batchelor 
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